
Village of Balsam Lake 
Finance Committee  Monday October 14, 2013 
Municipal Building 6:00 – 7:30 pm 
 
Members present: Jeff Reed, Josh Hallberg, Chris Sondrol 
Others present: Tom Thompson, Police Chief; Darryl Ince, DPW; Jim Duncan, 
Caroline Rediske, Geno D’Agostino, Keith Swenson. 
 
Meeting called to order Jeff Reed. 
 
Josh Hallberg on behalf of the committee, presented adjustments to the 2014 
proposed budget to meet the levy limit. Discussion was held on the items 
presented. A difference of $21,024 in adjustments were made to the 2014 
proposed budget and approved by the committee. Attached are those 
adjustments to the proposed 2014 budget. These proposed budget adjustments 
will be given to the Village auditor for finalization. The proposed budget will be 
presented at a public hearing before the regular board meeting held on 
Monday November 4th, 2013 at 6:45 pm. 
 
Motion by Chris Sondrol to adjourn. Seconded by Josh Hallberg. Carried. 
 
Lori Duncan, Village Clerk Treasurer 
 
 


